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Date: Wednesday, June 22, 2022 5:37:33 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mayor, Deputy Mayor and City Council Members,

Please sponsor the 10% tree retention on MUR-70 sites. We are relying on you to implement
sensible protections to save mature trees in Shoreline. All Shoreline residents, those who live
here now and those who will fill up all the new housing, need and deserve to live among

trees.

Trees improve air quality which is very important for people who will live in the new
buildings near I5. Please help builders and contractor do the right thing.

Thanks for your time,
Margaret Hartley Shoreline Resident


mailto:margaret.f.hartley@gmail.com
mailto:Council@shorelinewa.gov

